* WINDRUSH70YEARSON

Come celebrate the rich and varied contribution of the
WINDRUSH GENERATION to the UK

EMPIRE  WINDRys,
LONDON

WEDNESDAY 27THJUNE 2018-7.00PM

All Saints' Church, Raleigh Street, Nottingham, NG7 4DP

A few minutes walk from the Arboretum Park.
Nearest Tram Stop is Nottingham High School on Waverley Street
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Contributors will include: ohve
Clir Merlita Bryan, Tree ¥
Bishop James Stapleton, wll be ¥
Pitman Browne
Freddie Kofi with his inspirational Present Future Generation Choir
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Everyone is invited
Come and share any Stories or Memories which you have about the Windrush era
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Further Information - Please contact

Rev Christopher Harrison on 0115 948 3658
Lorraine Smedley at lollsmedley@hotmail.co.uk



